To:
Subject: Objection to Main modification MM25 and MM26
Date: 31 January 2025 10:28:31

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

I am writing to object to planning application main modification MM25 and MM26 on the grounds of:
Excess traffic, reduced biodiversity in the surrounding area and ANOB nearby. The lack of clarity on the
physical area the extra house will be built on and how the extra education and health needs will be catered for.

Regards
Cara Shearn

Sent from my iPhone



